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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 10  -  2 July 2020 
 

Term 2 Core Value: Compassion 
School Rule:  Show Compassion for ourself, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Help a classmate with a difficult task 

 
Dear Parents 

A huge thank you for your wonderful support of our school during this turbulent time. I am incredibly proud of 
the way that our community has dealt with the home learning thrown upon us, the compliance with the 
necessary restrictions and adjustments that we have had to introduce and the continual positivity in 
conversations to support the well-being of each other. As we look back over the term we reflect on the very 
many blessings that we have here at Sacred Heart. We are an incredibly fortunate and resilient community who 
continues to thrive through the many challenges that we have had to face. 

A reminder that Friday this week is a staff development day (SDD) as directed by the interim director of schools, 
Mr. Danny Casey, for all schools in the Diocese of Broken Bay. There will be no supervision of children on Friday. 
This day is to explore a new vision titled “Catholic Schools Towards 2025” and will set the strategic directions for 
all 44 Catholic schools in Broken Bay. 

 As we begin to plan for next term there is still some uncertainty as government restrictions for Covid-19 are 
being lifted in some areas and reinforced in others. For our school we will continue to make the adjustments 
necessary to keep all safe. Therefore we will continue to: 

• employ a hygienist to clean the school daily in addition to our normal cleaner 

• open the canteen for reduced service – lunches only (via online orders) 

• stagger recess and lunch breaks to reduce the number of children on the playground  

• have limited access for parents and to the playground. 

• remind children of healthy hygiene practices  

• encourage children to stay home if unwell 

• limit whole school gatherings such as assembly and Masses. 

Due to the high risk factor for the elderly at this stage Grandparent’s Day will not be proceeding. In its place 
however we will be inviting grandparents to Zoom into their grandchild’s class for a liturgy on Wednesday  
29 July.   

Children will be resuming attending a weekly Mass one class per week in Term 3. 

We are hopeful that the scheduled Annual Athletic’s Carnival may proceed in some form depending on the 
reopening of the Sydney Academy of Sport and Recreation, Narrabeen. We will need to comply with the Public 
Health Orders for gatherings, therefore this event may be without spectators.  

Staffing Update for Term 3. We thank and farewell Mrs Osborn and welcome back Miss Ovens into year 4G. We 
are delighted that Mrs Neasmith in year 2G and Mrs Kerr, job share in year 5B, will continue for Term 3. Mrs 
Garey will be on long service leave (playing some golf), for the first two weeks of Term 3. Mrs Ngamu will be 
Acting Principal for Week 1 and Week 2 in Term 3.   

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Semester reports are completed and are available on COMPASS today. 

Ian our Pedestrian Crossing supervisor has asked for a reminder to parents not to call children across the 
crossing from one side of the street to the other. Children are asked to wait for Ian’s direction to cross.  

Wishing you a very restful and healthy holiday. 
 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 

Grandparent’s Day 29 July 
Due to restrictions with Covid 19 we will not be able to welcome our lovely Grandparents to 
Sacred Heart this year to celebrate the special gift of Grandparents. However we are planning 
for each class to hold a special liturgy in their classroom on Wednesday 29 July. Each class 
liturgy will be Zoomed so Grandparents will be able to join a class liturgy on the day. We will send out the Zoom 
links next term. 

The liturgies will occur at various times during the day to cater for Grandparents who have Grandchildren in 
various classes. 

Bishop’s Art Prize 
During this term students across Kindergarten to Year 6 have been preparing movies to 
participate in the annual Bishop’s Religious Visual Arts Prize 2020 - Film competition.  

The Bishop’s Religious Art Prize is once again using the medium of Film to reflect on and 
respond to The Gospel of Matthew. Matthew’s Gospel allows us to enter the world of 
Jesus, who is presented as a Jewish Religious teacher. It provides the opportunity to 
explore the Jewish traditions and teachings in which Jesus was formed. 

Students have been learning about a piece of scripture and will present their understanding and thinking about 
the story as a film. 

Judging will occur at each stage level at Sacred Heart, with one entry per grade being submitted for judging. 

The winning film from each stage will be submitted to the Diocesan Mission Services Team for judging which 
will occur at the end of term 3. 

Class Masses 
We are very pleased to announce that classes will be rostered on to attend Wednesday morning mass at 9:30 
from next term. Due to restrictions with numbers, one class each week will attend. 

Parents are very welcome to attend class masses. We ask that social distancing practices be observed by sitting 
in the designated seating areas. 

  

Religious Education 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Dates for Class Masses in Term 3 
Wednesday 22 July @ 9:30 6 Blue, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 29 July @ 9:30 6 Green, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednedsay 5 August @ 9:30 5 Blue, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 12 August @ 9:30 5 Green, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 19 August @ 9:30 4 Blue, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 26 August @ 9:30 4 Green, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 2 September @ 9:30 Kinder Blue, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesdy 16 September @ 9:30 Kinder Green, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 23 September @ 9:30 2 Blue, Sacred Heart Church 

 
Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
Chris McBryde, Religious Education Co-ordinator 
 

 

Week 10 - Yippee!! What a huge term your family and child has had. With Home Based 
Learning and then return to school. Every member of the Sacred Heart Community has 
worked extremely hard and demonstrated the skills of resilience, tenacity and giving it your 
all.  

Today I had the opportunity of making an iMovie for the children to celebrate their learning and all the amazing 
things that have been happening in the classroom. The teachers sent many photos and videos of your children’s 
amazing work. As parents, you have supported our community in these COVID-19 times by being unable to 
enter our school community. You have been unable to see the beautiful work and learning that the children 
have produced.   

So, here are some pic-collages of the images that 
the children celebrated in their classrooms. Have a 
happy and safe holiday!!! 

Wellbeing @ Sacred Heart 
 

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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GET ACTIVE: BIKE SAFETY ….. a timely reminder 
for the school holidays. 

 

 
Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 

 
 
 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Principal’s Award in Terms 1 and 2 
 
Term 1 

KB Anique S KG Jasmine W 

1B Khloe H 1G Anna T 

2B Reilly K 2G Eliza M 

3B Piper W 3G Lucy B 

4B Jackson P 4G Eaton B 

5B Xavier V 5G Erin C 

6B Molly H 6G Naomi K 

Core Value 
Awards 

“Respect” 

Hayley C (KB),        Thomas T (KG),       Amelia A (1B),        Cooper L (1G),  
Reilly K (2B),      Maggie D (2G),      Lupo C (3B),              Henry D (3G),  
Celeste A (4B),       Piper L (4G),          Xavier V (5B),        Will C (5G),  
Sara A (6B),       Isabelle J (6G) 

Class Awards – Week 9 

 

https://bicyclensw.org.au/resources-to-bike-through-covid-19/
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Term 2 

KB Grace T KG Lucinda L 

1B Brody K 1G Zoe B 

2B Nicholas G 2G Cara H 

3B Leon O 3G Tyra L 

4B Isabella C 4G Kai R 

5B Ava W 5G Zac S 

6B Anabel R 6G Tom T 

Core Value 
Awards 
“Compassion” 

Harper M (KB),        Zoe M (KG),       Lily W (1B),        Christian K (1G),  
Tara F (2B),      Elle M (2G),      Lola M (3B),              Indi W (3G),  
Charlotte S (4B),       Flynn de V (4G),          Ariela P (5B),        Paige S (5G),  
Ethan W (6B),       Cooper K (6G) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Photo Day –  
Monday 3 August 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Bartlett, Senior Admin Officer 

From the Office 
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Please note the following days the canteen will open: 
Thursday 2 July – ON-LINE LUNCH ORDERS ONLY 
Friday 3 July – CLOSED (pupil free day) 
Monday 20 July – ON-LINE LUNCH ORDERS ONLY 
 
Please place orders via Qkr!. Note the canteen will not be opened at Recess or Lunch for over the counter 
purchases. We are unable to have volunteers at this time. 

 
Kay Neale – Canteen Co-ordinator 
Please feel free to contact me via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

 

Uniform Shop Opening Hours  
Our Second Hand Uniform Shop currently is not open.   

However, should you require items from the uniform shop, 
please email the school office (shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au) 
with size and type. The office staff will arrange a selection (if available) for you to 
look at via the office.  Collection is by arrangement only. 

All items $3 and paid via Qkr!    

Donations always welcome of any uniform items in good condition.  Please note 
we can no longer take white sports shirts as donations. 

SHMV HUB (P&F) admin@shmvparents.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 
 

Community News 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

Monday, Tuesday, 
Friday Mornings 

8:20am – 8:50am 

Friday Afternoons 
2:40pm – 3:10pm 

mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
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